
 

Dear Patrons: 

We are living in different times.  Every patron using our field house must abide to stricter guidelines in 

order to keep everyone safe.  Please read the additional rules and abide by them so we can keep our 

facilities open to you.  Have fun, but be safe.  We are also requesting patrons acknowledge our safety 

features by signing at the bottom of this release form.  No usage of facilities will be allowed until this is 

signed and returned. Thank you! 

I UNDERSTAND THAT DUE TO COVID-19, FURTHER GUIDELINES WILL BE REQUIRED FOR ANYONE PRIOR 

TO FIELD HOUSE USE.  IF YOU ANSWER IS YES TO ANY OF THE FOLLOWING QUESTIONS, PLEASE STAY 

HOME TO PREVENT THE SPREAD OF ILLNESS:  DO I HAVE A TEMPERATURE? DO I HAVE AN UNUSUAL 

COUGH, SORE THROAT, OR SHORTNESS OF BREATH? HAVE I BEEN EXPOSED OR AROUND ANYONE WITH 

COVID-19? PATRONS WHO DO NOT COMPLY OR CANNOT MEET THESE REQUIREMENTS; WILL BE ASKED 

TO LEAVE THE AREA FOR THE SAFETY OF ALL OTHERS. 

PLEASE BRING YOUR OWN WATER BOTTLES AND TOWELS TO FIELD HOUSE AS LOCKER ROOMS AND ALL 

OTHER AREAS OF THE SCHOOLS WILL BE OFF LIMITS.  ALSO, PLEASE CLEAN OFF EXERCISE EQUIPMENT 

FOLLOWING YOUR WORKOUT. 

 THE CLARK SCHOOL DISTRICT WILL BE HELD HARMLESS FROM ANY OR ALL HEALTH ISSUES ASSOCIATED 

WITH COVID-19 OR INJURIES.  SHOULD AN OUTBREAK OCCUR DURING OPEN GYM OR EXERCISE TIMES, 

FIELD HOUSE WILL CEASE TO BE OPEN FOR THE RECOMMENDED TIME SET BY THE DISTRICT. 

 SIGNATURE _____________________________________________ 

DATE: ___________________________________________ 

 (Please return this form to Mary at the business office). 

 


